
The Brooklyn Chamber of  
Commerce Proudly Presents 



It is a great way to promote your business to the Brook-
lyn/Old Brooklyn community.  Feel free to bring flyers, 
coupons, menus, etc. to pass out.  Last year, we had 350 
people in attendance, and every year we grow!  All food 
vendors receive 2 free admission tickets.  Plus, your com-
pany name will appear on our website, event emails, 
newsletter, etc.   

 

We are looking for local restaurants and businesses 
that are willing to donate food for the event.  Each res-
taurant is given a table to use to serve their food and 
pass out flyers, menus, coupons, etc. to those in attend-
ance.  If you are unable to send someone to work the 
table for the evening, no problem!  We can come pick 
up your donation, set up the table, and serve your  
food.   

The event will take place on Saturday, May 2nd from   
7-10pm.  The event is being held at LaVilla Confer-
ence & Banquet Center, located at 11500 Brookpark 
Rd in Brooklyn.    



The Taste of Brooklyn is a fundraiser hosted by the 
Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce.  It  features a “taste” 
of cuisine from local restaurants and establishments.  
The event is an opportunity for the community, schools, 
and businesses to come together and raise funds for the 
students of Brooklyn & Old Brooklyn.  All the net pro-
ceeds benefit the Chamber’s Scholarship & Education 
Fund.  This is the Chamber’s 14th year hosting the 
event! 

The cost to those who attend the event is $20 
presale and $25 at the door.  Tickets include 
food, beer, wine, and entertainment.  The 
Brooklyn High School Jazz Band puts on a 
spectacular performance for all those in at-

tendance.  Gift basket raffle tickets and 50/50 tickets 
are sold at the event, as well.   

All the net proceeds benefit the Chamber’s Scholarship & 
Education Fund.  This event has had great success in the 
past.  Because of the proceeds made in previous years, 
we have been able to award countless college scholar-
ships to Brooklyn and Old Brooklyn residents and teach-
er grants to Brooklyn City Schools.  We are hoping to do 
the same for years to come!   
  



If you are interested in  
participating or have questions,  

please contact 
 

Valerie Thompson  
Executive Director  

Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce 
 

exec@brooklynohiochamber.org 
216-635-4297 


